
 

 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

December 15, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:    Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck  

East Utility, Inc., and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company 

Inc., for Approval of a Consolidation of Pennichuck 

East Utility, Inc. and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. 

with Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.  

            Docket DW 23-___ 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Please find attached the 2023 Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East 

Utility, Inc. and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc for Approval of a Consolidation of 

Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. with Pennichuck Water 

Works, Inc.  This filing includes the petition, direct pre-filed testimony, schedules and 

exhibits.  This petition does not contain any confidential information.   

 

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., and Pittsfield Aqueduct 

Company, Inc., respectfully request that the Commission please add the following service 

contacts to the above-caption matter’s service and discovery lists: 

 

Mr. Larry Goodhue, email address: larry.goodhue@pennichuck.com 

Mr. John J. Boisvert, email address: john.boisvert@pennichuck.com 

Mr. Donald L. Ware, email address: donald.ware@pennichuck.com 

Mr. George Torres, email address: george.torres@pennichuck.com 

Mr. Chris Countie, email address: chris.countie@pennichuck.com 

Ms. Lori Douglas, email address: lori.douglas@pennichuck.com 

Mr. Jay Kerrigan, email address: jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com  

Ms. Julia Gagnon, email address: julia.gagnon@pennichuck.com 
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Attorney William Ardinger, email address:  wfa@rathlaw.com  

Attorney Marcia A. Brown, email address: mab@nhbrownlaw.com 

Ms. Susan Walker, email address: smw@rathlaw.com 

 

This filing is made electronically in accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 

2020.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc:  Office of Consumer Advocate (via electronic mail) 

 Department of Energy Litigation (via electronic mail) 

 Suzanne Amidon, Esq., Department of Energy (via electronic mail) 

 Jayson Laflamme, Director, Department of Energy (via electronic mail) 
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